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Having just come through the Christmas season, we each had  

special opportunity to give, opportunity to be generous.  
How did we do? Was Jesus glorified by our gift-giving approach? 

Let’s broaden this thought . . .  
Is Jesus glorified by how we approach  

the whole concept of generosity? 
 

To help us wrestle with this, let’s contrast two people --  
one fictional and well-known and the other real, yet,  

relatively unknown: Scrooge and Onesiphorus. 
 

Scrooge was stuck in fear which enslaved him to greed. 
 

Onesiphorus trusted Jesus so he was free to give. 
    2 Timothy 1:16-18 

 
 

When you are trusting Jesus, you will be free to give! 
Your giving will be: 
 
 

Not sparing but generous 
                                                             2 Corinthians 9:6 
 

Not reluctant but chosen 
                                                                       2 Corinthians 9:7a 
 

Not resentful but cheerful 
                                                           2 Corinthians 9:7b 

 
 
 

And God is able to make all grace abound to you, 

so that in all things at all times, having all that you need, 

you will abound in every good work. 

2 Corinthians 9:8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Download our free church app, North-Mar Church, from the App Store, Google Play, and  
Windows Store. An audio copy of today’s worship service is available on CD by request at the 
table near our Welcome Center. Access sermon audios, sermon notes, Sermon-Based Study 

Questions, current information, event details, online registrations, contact listings, forms,  
and much more from our website, NorthMarChurch.com, and our church app. 

With your smart device, scan the QR Code (image to the right)  
to directly access this week’s Sermon-Based Study Questions (if 
available). We encourage you to join a Growth Group to discuss 
SBSQ with others!  Contact Pastor Scott for more information. 


